
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 

Tues 12th  Swimming Years R, 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Skillzone Trip – Year 6 

Fri 15th  Red Nose Day – mufti day in ‘red’ 

Mock Trials – Year 6 

Mon 18th  Global Awareness Week 

Tues 19th  Swimming Years R, 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Mon 25th  Forest School – R, 1 & 2 

Tues 26th  Swimming Years R, 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Weds 27th  Trip to Slimbridge Wetland Centre – R, 1 & 2 

Thurs 28th  Trip to Cheltenham Ladies College – Years 5 & 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Friday 8th March 

In this week:    

▪ Year 3 – Canopic Jars 

▪ Competition winners 

▪ Pictures from World Book 
Day 

▪ International Women’s 
Dau 

▪ Child Genius 

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Jack Peters - PE zip up jacket 

Joseph Dunn – tracksuit top 

 

Roadworks 

Roadworks will be taking place in and around 
Stonehouse over the next few months, there is a full 
list of them on the Stonehouse Town Council 
website: 

http://www.stonehousetowncouncil.com/blog/2019
/03/a419-temporary-road-closure-schedule/ 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 
Year 3 have been making Canopic Jars to keep their mummified lungs, livers, stomachs and intestines in. 
Well, they would have if they lived in Ancient Egypt! For now, mummified tomatoes will have to suffice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

                                 Book in a Jar Competition 

For World Book Day a competition was set to recreate a book in a jar. The entries were outstanding, and 
Miss O’Neill and Miss Porter had a tough time choosing the winners. Well done to Holly, Neve, Nadia, Eva, 
Rowan and Jackson! 

 

 

             

 

 

         

          

      

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
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                                International Women’s Day 

Today, to celebrate International Women's Day, we were visited by Zoe Aldcroft. She represents England 
women's national rugby team internationally and made her debut in 2016 against France.  

Zoe began the day with a fascinating insight into how she started playing rugby and her career so far. The 
children asked great questions and were inspired by her true tenacity and determination. Afterwards she 
joined our PE teacher, Mr Stratford, and held rugby masterclass sessions will all the children. Thank you 
Zoe! 

 

      

 

 

        



 

 
 

 

 

Child Genius 

 


